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LEGACY WALL 

 

We are creating a piece of art in the form of a cloak as a 

legacy wall to be installed & fixed to the building on the 

Junior High side of the Breezeway.  A cloak was chosen 

to represent our founding staff and families as it fits 

beautifully alongside our school logo the kāhu (or 

swamp harrier).  The weaving of the feathers together 

into a cloak shows the importance of community, 

history, and family becoming one to watch over and 

protect the future staff and students of our amazing 

school. Families are now being given the chance to 

purchase a small feather for their child or children. 

• Small stainless steel feathers are $100 each. 

• Lines of text will be engraved within the ‘feather’ 
lines. 

• You choose what is engraved on your feather 
(within our parameters). 

     We suggest a students name & the year they began 
attending.  Multiple children can be listed on one feather 

    To find out MORE or ORDER yours today click the 
link on the RHS Website PTA Page 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in being part 

of the committee helping to 

organise this event, please email 

your interest to 

pta@rhs.school.nz 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING:  Tuesday 28th May @ 6pm RHS Student Services everyone 

welcome Email:pta@rhs.school.nz 

 

Tuesday 28th May 3.30-5.30pm (Student Services)  
if you have some used items of uniform you no longer have a use for, you can also donate these to this sale 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Saturday 23rd November 

 

 


